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Chris Boss

From: Lim, Oliver (POL) <Oliver.Lim@sfgov.org>
Sent: Sunday, May 31, 2020 9:38 AM
To: Chris Boss
Subject: Union Square BID Camera request 

Good morning Chris:  
 
I hope this email finds you well. I apologize for contacting you on the weekend. I was directed by my Captain 
to request for the Union Square BID cameras on Market St to monitor the potential violence today for 
situational awareness and enhanced response. I would greatly appreciate your consideration in this request. 
Thank you.  
 
Respectfully,  
Oliver 
 
Officer Oliver Lim #2001  
San Francisco Police Department     
Homeland Security Unit 
1700 17th Street 
San Francisco, CA 94103 
Cell: 415-589-1539 
Desk: 415-832-8402 


